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IMPORTANT DATES 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

PRINCIPALõS AWARDS 

Congratulations to the students pictured here for the 

Principal Awards they received at Mondayõs assembly. 

Well done to Bradlee McKelvie, Bailey Mason, Bini 

Biliew, Chad Nowak, Maddi McKelvie, Matilda King, 

Nakiesha Haar, Grace Arkley, Leimaya Cane -Austin, 

Nyatiop Wei, Jassmyn Henry and Mal Tut.  

 

 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL AWARDS  

Congratulations to our School Captains, Liam Dillon and Jade 

Derham on their Assistant Principal Awards, presented to them 

at Mondayõs assembly. Both of our student leaders received 

these for conducting themselves responsibly and politely during 

our recent visit from Harriet Shing, the member for Eastern 

Victoria.  

 
 
 

CHANGES TO NEWSLETTER  

At the School Council meeting there was a discussion around transitioning to a ôpaper 

freeõ newsletter next year where parents/guardians access it online. We will be having 

further discussions around this and coming up with a system so that those who do not 

have data/internet will still receive a paper newsletter.  

§ During an Assembly week we will produce a full newsletter.  

§ The following week we will produce a one page bulletin which will highlight 

upcoming events.  

Parents will be asked if they still need a paper newsletter.  

As you will be aware, the newsletter is currently available through our Skoolbag App 

and on our Website.  We will also be making it available on Dojo and Facebook.  Please 

try to get into the habit of accessing the newsletter electronically.  

Friday 26th October - ôDay for Danielõ  Please allow your child to wear something RED 

Wednesday 31st October - Orders for concert photos and DVDs close 

Thursday 1st November - Regional Summer Sports 

Friday 2nd November - Colour Explosion JSC Fundraiser 

Monday 5th November - School Council Holiday 



REGION ATHLETICS  

Congratulations to Ruot Nguoth, Siya Mapiye, Londi Mapiye, Tylah Platt and Thon 

Ruach on participating at the Region Athletics today on Tuesday. Our students battled 

it out against the inclement weather and the best of the best from all around the 

Gippsland Region. The competition was fierce with several records tumbling across a 

range of events but our students focussed on their own performance and represented 

our school with pride. Strong performances earned the respect of their peers and even 

some medals. Well done to Ruot for a 3 rd  place finish in the Triple Jump, Thon a 3 rd  

place finish in the 200m and Tylah a 2 nd  place finish in the Discus. Tylah has now 

qualified for the State Athletics held on the 29 th  of October. Well done to everyone and 

all the best Tylah!  

 

BUILDING UPDATE  

The Modular Building has been completed. We will start to fit the interior out in 

preparation for some classes to move in there, during this term. With the portable 

buildings being required by the Department elsewhere, we will start moving classes this 

term.  Naturally we will keep you updated as this happens.  

SUNSMART  

In  keeping with our SunSmart Policy, children are required to 

wear a broad brimmed hat during Term 4.   

Hats are not only required for recess and lunch but also for PE 

sessions.  

We ask that all children have a school approved hat at school for the rest of this 

term.   

Given that exposure to UV during childhood and adolescence is a major factor in 

determining future skin cancer risk, children without a hat will be required to sit in a 

designated shaded area.  

 

School Council Student Free 

Day 

Monday 5th November  

Melbourne Cup Day Public 

Holiday  

Tuesday 6th November  

Grade 3/4 Camp  $250 

Wednesday 14thñFriday 

16th Nov  

Grade 5/6 Camp  $295 

Wednesday 14thñFriday 

16th Nov  

Prepñ2 Swimming   $80 

Monday 3rd Dec - Friday 

14th Dec 

Last day of Term 4 

Friday 21st December 

On Friday 26th October LRPS will be taking part in ôDay 
for Danielõ where we remember Daniel Morcombe.  Day for 
Daniel is Australiaõs largest child safety awareness and 
education day.  The goal is to make Australia a safe place 
for all children by equipping them with the protective 
behaviours they need to stay safe. 

Please allow your child to wear something RED on the day. 

Thank you. 



JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL -  COLOUR EXPLOSION RUN4FUN 

FRIDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

We are only two weeks away from our Run4Fun Colour Explosion event. 
So far we have 42 students have created their Online MyProfile page 
and some of those have been very hard at work fundraising. 
Congratulations to Mackenzie Adrichem and Hudson Adrichem who 
currently sit on top of the schoolõs LEADERBOARD for the most funds 
raised so far and to 4/5S who at the end of week two, are the class 
with the most total funds raised. Thank you to those who have been 
busy collecting donationséthere are lots of projects around the school 
which will greatly benefit from the money raised. Remember there are 
some great prizes for those who raise money with the student who 
raises the most money going into a draw for a special Apple Pack. 

 

There will be more information coming out about how the day will look in 
next weekõs newsletter and we hope to get as many parents down on the 
Friday afternoon as possible to support their children during the run OR 
to participate themselves, in the last run of the day!   

 

Mr. Price and the very excited JSC.  

 

 

 



 

These students from 3/4H 
were at school òAll Day, Every 
Dayó last week. 

TRARALGON BLUE LIGHT 

DISCO 

Friday 26th October at St. Gabrielõs 

Catholic School 30-50 Rangeview 

Drive Traralgon.  6-8pm 

  For students in Grades 4, 5 and 6 

Please contact SC Kelly Hicks for more 

information.    5131 5000  

Proudly run by local Police and 

volunteers                      

                 Halloween Dress Up! 


